
 
 

 

December 31, 2008 

Coming up in January: New issue of the Kosovo 
Compromise journal 
KosovoCompomise Staff 
 
The new issue of “In Press” – the Kosovo Compromise journal – is coming up in the 
early weeks of January. 
  
It will present the top stories of 2009, powerful arguments against the “Kosovo sui 
generis case”, a graphic assessment of the impact of the Kosovo precedent, and other 
intelligent material for all those interested in a compromise solution. 
 
We wish you all a Happy New Year, which we hope will restore chances for a 
Kosovo compromise and a return to international law. 
 

 


